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Dear Agnes,

CONGRATULATIONS!

Moran Arts Foundation would like to thank you for entering the 2022 Doug Moran National Portrait Prize.
Judges Lucy Culliton, Gerard Vaughan AM and Peter Moran have chosen 214 semi-finalist works to
progress to the next stage. We are delighted to congratulate you on your selection as one of the
semifinalists.

The next stage of judging will be done online and 30 finalists will be selected. You are not required to do
anything more at this stage. The 30 finalists' names will be announced on Thursday 3 November 2022. We
wish you the best of luck.
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More information including the name of your artwork which has been chosen and the other semi-finalist works
can be found here.

We have prepared a media release which you are welcome to send to your local newspaper or other relevant
contacts.
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